PUBLIC REVIEW
MEETING NOTICE

2022 JAG PROGRAM INTEREST

ALLOCATION

A Public Meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 25, 2025
at 11:15 a.m. to receive comments on the appropriation of
interest income from the United States Department of
Justice Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant
Program (JAG) for Fiscal Year 2022.

Cobb County’s 2022 JAG program has accumulated a total
of $4,290.39 in interest income.

JAG funds and any subsequent interest earned are
considered program income and can only be allocated to
subrecipients funded during the 2022 grant year.

The County is recommending JAG program interest be
allocated to the following organization:

Cobb County District Attorney's Office - $4,290.39

Per JAG requirements, all 2022 grant funds and interest
income must be expended by September 30, 2025 to close
out the grant.

30-day Public Comment Period: Tuesday,
June 17, 2025 through Friday, July 18,
2025

All comments regarding this Public Notice should be
directed to the Cobb County CDBG Program Office at
(770) 528-1455 or via email


https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=83511b2c-b763-469c-b266-a0535cf07654

at CDBGOffice@cobbcounty.gov

The proposed funding recommendation will be included on
the Tuesday, July 29, 2025 Board of Commissioners'
Agenda.

PUBLIC REVIEW MEETING

Wednesday, June 25, 2025
11:15 a.m.

Switzer Library
266 Roswell St NE
Marietta, GA 30060

Cobb County supports Equal Opportunity and Fair Housing and does not
discriminate in any of its grant programs on the basis of race, color, creed, ethnicity,
sex, familial status, age, religion, or disability.

No displacement will occur as a result of the activities described herein. Should
displacement occur, Cobb County will implement the provisions required by CFR
570.606, outlined in the County Residential Anti-displacement and Relocation
Assistance plan. Cobb County does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the
admission of, access to, or treatment of, or employment, the programs and activities
described herein. An interpreter is available upon request to assist persons with
limited English proficiency. Any requests for reasonable accommodation required by
an individual to fully participate in any open meetings, programs, or activities of the
Cobb County CDBG Program Office should be directed to: Kimberly Roberts,
Managing Director, Cobb County CDBG Program Office, 192 Anderson Street, Suite
150, Marietta, GA 30060, Telephone 770-528-1457 Fax 770-528-1466.

Cobb County CDBG Program Office
192 Anderson Street, Suite 150
Marietta, Georgia 30060
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